
Before you can register for classes as a new student, you must read and acknowledge the risks 

of meningitis, or meningococcal disease (a Washington State legal requirement), which you can 

do on PLU’s Banner Web, our student information system. You will only have to do this once as 

a PLU student. 

Below, you’ll find instructions to fulfill this requirement. Again, you must do this before you 

register for classes, as your student account will be put on hold and you will be unable to 

register for classes until it is complete.  

PLU Meningococcal Release Acknowledgment Instructions: 

 Go to https://banweb.plu.edu

 Select “Banner Self Service”

 Sign in using your PLU ePass information

 On the ‘Personal Information’ tab, select ‘Notifications and Preferences’ from the menu

 Select ‘Meningococcal Release Information’

 Review the provided information, then click the acknowledgment button
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